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HEADQUARTERS | CORPS (GROUP)
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 358

17 April 1955

Mrs, Syngman Rhee
Kyung Mu Dai
Seoul, Korea

Dear Madame Rhee:
Thank you very much for the beautiful plant, It will be a
" most éttractive addition to my quarters,
I am sorry you could not be with us Saturday for the Uijongbu
dedi.cation, but was honored that the President could coms.

Respectfully yours,

J. H. COLLIER
ieutenant General, USA
Commanding




